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Bloor-Yonge Capacity Improvements – Procurement 
Authorization for Toronto Hydro Offer to Connect Agreement 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 22, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  

1. Authorize the TTC CEO or delegate to enter into an “Offer to Connect” (OTC) 
agreement and award of a contract to Toronto Hydro Electric System Limited on a sole-
source basis in the amount of $5,666,370.79, including HST, to cover the costs 
associated with the OTC expansion in support of the Bloor-Yonge Capacity 
Improvements project. 


